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The COVID-19 pandemic poses unprecedented challenges to Texas and our
nation, touching every facet of American life. Since the beginning of the
COVID-19 pandemic, Texas health insurance providers have been fully 
committed to helping solve this crisis,  including waiving out-of-pocket costs
for telehealth and expanding telehealth programs, so that Texans can
access the care they need from the safety of their own homes.

Today, Gov. Greg Abbott announced that Texas health insurance providers
will continue reimbursing their network health care providers for telehealth
appointments at the same rate as in-person visits through the end of 2020.

Texas Health insurance providers are committed to working together with
Gov. Abbott and other state, federal, and local officials in every way possible.
Together, we can and will defeat and overcome the COVID-19 crisis.

Learn more about how Texas health plans are taking action to help 
Texans get access to the prevention, testing, and treatment they need 
to stay healthy.

Date Created
September 2020

https://www.tahp.org/general/custom.asp?page=COVIDHelp
https://www.tahp.org/general/custom.asp?page=COVIDHelp
https://gov.texas.gov/news/post/governor-abbott-announces-agreement-with-health-insurers-to-continue-payment-parity-for-telehealth
https://www.tahp.org/news/527899/tahp.org/page/COVIDhelp


Author
tahp


